ORDER: CONSIDER AUTHORIZING WESLEY ANDERSON, FIRE
COORDINATOR, TO PURCHASE 2016 FIRE TRUCK OFF STATE CONTRACT
PRICE AS OPPOSED TO 2015 TRUCK WHICH IS NO LONGER AVAILABLE
AT AN ADDITIONAL $1,200.00

Motion was made by Chad McLarty, duly seconded by Mike Roberts, to
consider authorizing Wesley Anderson, Fire Coordinator, to purchase 2016 fire truck

off State Contract Price as opposed to 2015 truck which is no longer available at an
additional $1,200.00.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Mike Pickens, was absent
Supervisor Jetf Busby, voted yes
Supervisor Robert Blackmon. voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Busby, declared the motion carried, this the
7th day of December, 2015.
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Shéfty Wall{ Ghgpcery Clerk




#14 & #15

Wes Anderson to apply for grant with FEMA for Firefighters

Request to purchase 2016 truck as opposed to 2015. Says the Ford dealership no longer has 2015 on
state contract. 2016 costs an additional $1200 which is still within the $30,000 budgeted for the truck. |
don’t know if he could get it from another dealer but I'm sure there are some 2015 trucks still out there
that haven't been sold.



